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Erin Conner Diven

From: Diana.Erazo@faa.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 2:37 PM
To: ECOSUB; catulewind@blm.gov
Subject: Comments to Joint DEIR/DEIS

 
 The FAA, Southern California TRACON District, located in San Diego, California, is in receipt of the Joint Draft 
Environmental Impact Report/Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the East County Substation/Tule Wind/Energia 
Sierra Juarez Gen-Tie Projects.    
 
We would like to remind you of the requirement to file a Notice of Proposed Construction or Alteration Form 7460 with the 
FAA, should this project affect navigable airspace.  The link to this site is listed below:  
 
https://oeaaa.faa.gov/oeaaa/external/portal.jsp  
 

 

Thank you,  
 
Diana Erazo  
San Diego GNAS Manager, Technical Operations 
Southern California TRACON District  
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